
 

Friday 7th March, 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Ref: Imperial War Museum   
 
On Friday 21st March 2025, Year 1 will be going to Imperial War Museum to support their taking flight 
topic.  During the visit, the pupils will be exploring a range of planes and other forms of flight.  
 
We will leave school at 9.25am and return at approximately 14:30. We will use the 333 bus from 
Stansfield Road to Elephant and Castle and then walk to the Museum.  
Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform and has appropriate clothing for the time of 
year.  
 
There is no cost for this trip. 
 
If you would like to volunteer to accompany the class on this trip, please indicate this via the BJS 
Federation Parent App (Weduc).  We will let you know whether you are able to come along on this 
occasion. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch as this will be a full day visit. Packed lunches brought from home 
should contain a selection of healthy food and no glass bottles.  If you require a packed lunch 
provided by the school, please inform the school by Friday 14th March using the BJS Federation Parent 
App (Weduc).  The school will not provide a lunch unless it has been ordered and children who do not 
have a packed lunch will not be able to attend the trip. 
 
Please use the BJS Federation Parent App (Weduc) to give consent for your child to take part in the 
trip. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Miss Abdullahi and Miss Angley.  
Year 1 Class Teachers  
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